
   Minutes of the Deerfield River Impact Committee   
  
    Wed., Jan 30, 2008 
 
Present: Cathy Buntin, Chairperson, Winston Healy 
 
!. Meeting called to order at 6:40 PM 
 
2. Minutes are approved 
 
3. Cathy provided update of Mohawk Trail Scenic Byway Improvement Project 
(MTSBIP) 

• MTSBIP agrees with DRIC on four priority sites (See Nov minutes) 
• Group has some funding and Fish & Wildlife has some funding 
• Mapping project will be complete by Feb 13, perhaps sooner 
• Kiosks and Hist0oric markers will be part of project 
• Map will be utilized on signage and informational materials 

 
4.  Legislature and Attorney General have instituted a penalty for carrying alcohol on the 
river, which will be as we recommended $50-$300.  This will positively affect our 
enforcement efforts. 
 
5.  Discussed attendance at next MTSBIP meeting at 6:30, Feb 13 at the Charlemont Inn.  
We should all try to attend. 
 
6.  Discussed meeting with the power company re Zoar put-in. Unanimously agreed to 
ask Chuck Bellows to coordinate this meeting and inform us. 
 
7. Discussed and revised memo of support to MTSBIP for discussion on Feb 13.  Memo 
to be forwarded by Cathy ASAP.  
 
8.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 
 
 
 
Cathy Buntin   Win Healy   Charles Bellows 


